
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTE:  The Insurance Fund Commission of the County of Bergen has 

CANCELLED the January 30, 2024, 11:00 a.m. meeting of the Health Insurance Committee.  

The next session of the Health Insurance Committee will be February 27, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. 

This is posted as a courtesy and an attempt to inform the public of actions being considered by 

the Insurance Fund Commission.    

 

 


